
  

News Release 
 
 
Release No.  CESWF-PA-06-025  Contact:  Clay Church       
 
For Release:  Immediate 10 April 2006  _ Phone:  (817) 886-1310

  

U.S. Army Corps of Engineers announce Record of Decision on Central City Project   
 
 FORT WORTH, Texas – The U. S. Army Corps of Engineers, Fort Worth District, announced 

today the signing of the Record of Decision for the Trinity River Central City Project by the Assistant 

Secretary of the Army for Civil Works, Mr. John Paul Woodley, Jr. This document is a milestone for 

the project as it closes out the National Environmental Policy Act process.  The $435 million project, 

which addresses four main objectives including flood protection, ecosystem improvements, urban 

revitalization and recreation, has been determined by the Secretary to be technically sound and 

environmentally acceptable. 

 “Working with our partners, we have demonstrated that a collaborative approach can achieve 

a better solution. This project achieves a number of important local and regional goals while protecting 

and enhancing the performance of existing public water resources infrastructure,” said Col. John R. 

Minahan, district commander.  “After years of public meetings, inputs from numerous local, state and 

federal agencies, this is a great day to move forward with Central City for the City of Fort Worth, 

Texas and the Nation.” 

For further information contact Clay Church, Fort Worth District public affairs at 817-886-1310. 
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Visit the Fort Worth District website at www.swf.usace.army.mil . 

 

 


